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Spencer Hickman

From: Spencer Hickman
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 9:16 AM
To: Barbara Becker; Bill Yarnell; Caryl Clement; Chris Poirier; David Takaki; Evan Eglin; 

Jonathan Crowe; Mark Holden; Patricia Gilbert; Paul Wheeler; Thomas Drzazgowski
Subject: Dec 21 - No Hearing

Just a quick reminder to everyone, there is no DRC hearing today. I’m expecƟng us to meet in January however.  
 
Happy Holidays, 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


